
Assassination Records Review Board 

600 E Street NW    2nd Floor    Washington, DC  20530 

 

March 30, 1995 

 

 

 

Mr. Roy Schaeffer 

1136 Wilmington Avenue 

Dayton, Ohio 45420 

 

Dear Mr. Schaeffer: 

 

Thank you for your letter of March 20, 1995, which included 

information that 

supplements the videotape that you previously sent to the Review Board.  

This information will be added to your materials on file. 

 

As always, the Review Board appreciates your input and interest its 

work.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Press and Public Affairs Officer 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                                            
Telephone: (202) 724-0088    Facsimile:  (202) 724-0457 


